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[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller Supports Dr. David Shulkin for VA Secretary
(Washington, DC) – United States Senator Dean Heller released the following statement after Dr. David Shulkin was confirmed by the United States Senate as the next Secretary of the Department of Veterans Affairs:

“My commitment to Nevada’s veterans came first and foremost in this important decision, and I believe Dr. David Shulkin will bring much-needed reform to the Department of Veterans Affairs. During Dr. Shulkin’s confirmation hearing, I received his commitment to build on the progress made in reducing the backlog of veterans’ disability claims and address the growing appeals backlog. Dr. Shulkin also understands there are severe doctor shortages in Nevada that impact our urban and rural veterans, as well as the need to recruit and retain quality medical professionals to give our veterans the care they deserve. I hope he proves to be a valuable partner in my continued efforts to provide veterans with quality care, choice, and accountability that honors the sacrifices America’s heroes have made for our country,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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